Dave Jackson report – December 2020
I volunteered to assist the WODC officers at the end of November by ringing round people who are on the clinically vulnerable list.  I believe that 15 of the 49 district councillors offered their services.  My list was 56 folk, most of whom were in the Bartons Ward, but others in the Enstone area.  Thankfully, no one was experiencing difficulties during the second phase of lockdown.
I had been asked by two SBPC councillors to get in touch with the planning department to ask about two separate concerns on North Street. One was to do with the block paving at the Holliers Farm development, and the other regarding a possible change of land use adjacent to Ernigrip garage.  I will report back at the meeting.
Speed watch sessions are due to recommence this week, with two potential ones.  About five new volunteers have come forward, after I delivered some personally addressed letters to people I know in the village.   It is interesting how a letter tends to get a better response than a general email!


